
Dear First Grader,

My name is Mrs. Meyer and I will be your teacher for the 2024-2025
school year. I hope you had a wonderful summer and are eager to
begin a new journey as a first grader. I am excited to meet you and
watch you learn and grow. We will grow as readers, writers,
mathematicians, and GATORS!

Our classroom is room 111. When you come into the classroom, you
will see that you will have your very own desk where you will work
and keep your supplies. Each day, you will bring home a book and
sight words to read to someone at home. We have a TON of books!
You will need to bring a healthy snack and reusable water bottle to
school every day.

Enjoy these next few weeks of summer with your family and
friends and I look forward to seeing you soon!

Love,
Mrs. Meyer


